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West End Residents Registered – 1053. 

Register HERE to get Alerts direct from local officers, as soon as we send them. 
Can you help us reach more Hampshire residents, to raise their awareness?  

Hampshire Alert is HAMPSHIRE WIDE – you will hear from your local neighbourhood 
team. Please recommend your neighbours, friends and family register. 

 
Dear West Enders,  
 
I’m sending this Neighbourhood News out to you all, the evening before the ‘Beast From The 
East’ is upon us! Please all take care out there and make the time, to prepare for what we 
know is coming -  
 

 We recommend you don't drive, unless absolutely necessary!  

 Make sure you have warm clothing, blankets, food and drink in your vehicle. 

 Drive with extra care, even if the roads have been treated. 

 Keep well back from the road user in front, as stopping distances can be ten times 
greater than on dry roads. 

 Be prepared for the road conditions to change, over relatively short distances. 
 
 

Neighbourhood Police Team Work –  
 
 
PCSO Emma Heaton and I, took part in the National 
Campaign -#ItsNotOk which was supporting - sexual 
violence awareness week.  
 
 
Click HERE for further information / advice on Domestic 
Abuse. 
 
Click HERE for information on the Domestic Violence 
Disclosure Scheme.  
 

 
 
 

West End 
 

Neighbourhood News – Feb 2018 
 

http://www.hampshirealert.co.uk/
https://www.hampshire.police.uk/advice/protecting-yourself-and-others/domestic-abuse/
https://www.hampshire.police.uk/contact-us/request-information/domestic-violence-disclosure-scheme/
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Thursday 8th February - Hedge 
End Neighbourhoods Team were 
out on a proactive drugs 
operation in West End. One 
person was arrested for drug 
drive, a cannabis street warning 
was given and a car was seized 
for no insurance. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hedge End North, would like your 
views on what our priorities should 
be for March, April and May.  
 

Please complete the survey. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/68
VXYBY  

 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 14th February 10am – 11am, I was at the Hatch Café to be available to anyone 
wanting to come and speak to a member of the team. It was lovely to have a NHW chair 
come and see me. 

 
 
 
 
Thursdays 15th February 4 – 5pm, PCSO Emma Heaton 
attended ASDA, to engage with members of the public and 
spread the word about Operation FAKE, relating to knife 
crime. 

 
 
 
 
 

https://t.co/hD7TSt2nVj
https://t.co/hD7TSt2nVj
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Wednesday 21st February, I met with a Radian Housing Manger at Hedge End Police 
Station, to discuss ongoing anti-social behavior and ongoing neighbour disputes. Amongst 
the discussions, were the potential breaches of tenancy by residents and the consequences. 
Please think before you act – your behavior can have serious consequences for you and your 
family. 

 
 

Friday 23rd February, I went to St James 
Primary School, to talk to the children. They were 
very excited to see me and have the opportunity 
ask me lots of questions. They had written down 
their questions on pictures of police helmets 
which were hung up. I told them all about how 
the police keep people safe and how important it 
is, that we write details down in our pocket note 
book and check our spelling! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events – 
 

Wednesday 14th Mar 10 – 11am - West End NPT Cops n Chat at 
The Hatch Cafe, West End Parish Centre, Chapel Road, West 
End - Please come along and meet the team. Feel free to ask us any questions 

that you have relating to your local area. We can provide valuable crime prevention advice 
and leaflets, to assist you in keeping yourself and your property safe  
 

Wednesday 14th Mar 7:15pm - West End Parish Council Meeting at 
the West End Parish Centre, Chapel Road, West End - Usually a 

Police representative attends to give an update and answer any questions from the 
public. 

 
Thursday 22nd Mar 6 – 7pm - West End NPT Police Drop In at Asda, 
High Street, West End - Please come along and meet the team. Feel free to 

ask us any questions that you have relating to your local area. We can provide valuable 
crime prevention advice and leaflets, to assist you in keeping yourself and your property safe  
 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/WestEndBeat?src=hash
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Other Information – 
 
If you should need to make a report of an issue / incident, 
please ensure you call 101. Or if you wish to report either, 
criminal damage, theft or theft from a vehicle you can do 
this online here Please do not report incidents by replying 
to this alert or emailing an officer direct - we cannot take 
reports this way. An officer may be committed, on leave, or off 
sick and the message will sit in their inbox and no one else 
would be aware of it. It is important to ensure the call taker is 
aware you want to make a report of the incident - not that you 
wish to pass a message to us. They can then create the 
report, so that the incident is available for every department, 
officer and staff to see. A decision will then be made as to 
whether an officer needs to deployed and whether this needs 
to be urgently or not.  
 
General enquiries can be emailed to -   
eastleigh.police@hampshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
If you are a Twitter user then come and follow us, for up to 
date news and events that affect your community 
@HedgeEndCops we use the #WestEndBeat Or check out 
Hedge End North on the Hampshire Constabulary website. 
 

 

Kind Regards, 
West End Neighbourhood Policing Team, 
PC 3291 Jason Steel, PCSO 12948 Mica Coppin and PCSO 16315 Emma 
Heaton. 

http://www.hampshire.police.uk/internet/contact-us/report-a-crime
mailto:eastleigh.police@hampshire.pnn.police.uk
https://mobile.twitter.com/hedgeendcops
https://twitter.com/HedgeEndCops
http://www.hampshire.police.uk/internet/my-neighbourhood/eastleigh/hedge-end/hedge-end-north/

